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Considering the current state of worldwide socio-
economic development, engineering and construction
activities are gradually moving into disaster-prone
areas. The impacts of extreme disasters, such as strong
earthquakes, windstorms, and fires, on geotechnical
engineering are proliferating. From the perspective of
protecting people's lives and properties, it is crucial to
ensure that geotechnical engineering is not damaged
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engineering under extreme conditions. Original
contributions reflecting numerical and experimental
investigations, monitoring techniques, innovative
reinforcement measures, and case studies are
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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